132 ST.JAMES STREET WEST

MONTREAL

17th February, 193%3%.

Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B.,
MeGill University,
Montreal.

Dear Sir Arthur,

Many thanks for your kind letter
of the 15th instant which is greatly
appreciated and I can assure you that my
services will always be at the disposal of
Financial Federation whenever they may be
required.

With kindest regards.
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Yours faithfully,
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